
Board meeting minutes 

August 25th, 2018. 

Ron Brown President, Vice-President Larry Larson, Treasure Patty Thies, 

Secretary, Jeff Mcfadden, Kenny Remior. 

 
 

Old business 

No new business from the social committee 

Storage is stillmfull, and 18 people are on the waiting list 

Tree committee mentioned infestation, owner’s responsibility vs. park. 

Concrete firepit will be the priority before tree removal. 

New business 

Please break down your boxes and any large items (i.e.) mattress should taken to the Donnelly 

transfer station. 

Weeds update: all but one lot is completed. 

There is a plan to take out the flower bed next to the road on the main entrance and taking out 

three dead trees on the corner of B and P street. 

Volunteers needed for fall pool cover project. Dates will be posted on the website as to when it 

will be closed for winter. Reader board will be updated as needed and then moved. 

 

 

 


